
  
 

 
 

         
       ACTION 

 
TITLE: Consider Approving The Change To Section 7.14 Of The 

Business And Financial Management Policies 
 
DATE:     May 20, 2024   
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR: Charles Warren, CFO  
 
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
The District is provided updates to the Business and Financial Management polices (Section 7) from the 
Arkansas School Board Association (ASBA). Section 7.14 has proposed changes from ASBA for the 
School Board to consider. A redline version of this section is attached separately. 
 
The Arkansas Department of Education required updates to any type of technology resources policy 
and ASBA provided language to Section 7.14 to address these requirements. There is no change in 
policy as much as a cross reference to employee policies in Section 3 and 8. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
The administration recommends the board consider approving the change provided separately to 
Section 7.14 of the Business and Financial Management policies as presented. 
 
If the Board agrees, the motion would read: move to approve the change to Sections 7.14 of the 
Business and Financial Management policies as presented. 


